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*denotes information to follow 

Events coming up this term: 

18 Feb School Closes for half term 

28 Feb School Opens 

WB 28 Feb  Empathy Week 

3 Mar World Book Day 

4 Mar Vision & Hearing Reception 

       World Book Day Disco run by 

PTA* 

17 Mar  Year 3/4 Class Assembly 

29 & 30 Mar  Parent’s Evening* 

31 Mar Year 1/2 Class Assembly 

1 Apr School Closes for Easter 

19 Apr School Opens 

 

Our “Star” children for February were: 

Year RP – Wilf Stancombe, Elodi-Jaxx Stopford 

Year RB – Arthur Buxton, Emily Dumenil 

Year 1/2B – Isabella Molyneux, Frankie Whitehead 

Year 1/2ES – Roisin Allan, Elise Hodgkiss  

Year 1/2GH – Alice Dumenil, Sam Mitchell 

Year 3/4A – Ethan Kensmil, George Nother, 

Saoirse Allan, George Blower   

Year 3/4HS – Noah Dunlop, Ava Herbert, Katie 

Cage, Pops Knowles-Naylor 

Year 3/4JC – Isobel Campbell, William McLaren, 

Jack Blake, Lilia Roberts 

Year 5/6AR – Mailys De Bezenac, Banks Lugsden, 

Daisy Pollard, Tommy Robinson 

Year 5/6JR – Gabby Horsley, Tommy Schofield, 

Sophia Cooper, Henry Seward 

Year 5/6M – Oisin Harriss, Phoebe Naylor, Sam 

Begley, Lauren Turner 

Well done children! 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

IMPORTANT 

Please could you ensure that 

your child attends school wearing 

the correct uniform and PE kit. 

Thank you 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a HUGE amount of lost property. 

This is kept at the end of the covered way on 

shelving near the exit for Years 3/4A. Please 

take a look when the children have left the 

building as not only are there uniform items 

but several hoody’s, jackets etc  

All items will be removed during half-term. 

Please can you make me sure you name your 

child’s clothing as we do return items to the 

children that are named. Thank you. 

A VERY BIG THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE 

WHO HAVE COME FORWARD TO 

VOLUNTEER AS READERS AND FOR 

FOREST SCHOOL 

 

Keep safe in the storms and enjoy the holidays! 


